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Game Night! … a consistent monthly favorite 
July 16th starting at 6:30pm 

It’s time to play!     We are always having a lot of fun and looking for new players! 
Board games are a lot more complex and enjoyable than the stereotypical Monopoly 
game that is never finished.  We have over 40 games in our library and are always 
looking for new experiences.  This includes all sorts of tastes- from strategy to co-op to 
dice to deck builder to party games - Games that take an hour to games that take 10 
minutes. We’re looking forward to seeing our old friends and making some new ones 
too! Anyone is welcome to stop by and have some fun. Games are provided, but feel 
free to bring in a favorite if you’d like to share. 

 
 

Weekly Flowers 
If you would like to donate flowers for any Sunday, please 
make your request on the poster in the church hall or contact 
the church office by calling 732-542-2727 or e-mailing: 
officelmc818@gmail.com.  
Flower donations remain at $18.00.  

Luther Memorial Church 
818 Tinton Ave 
Tinton Falls, NJ 07724 
(732) 542-2727 



Annual Ocean Grove 
Choir Festival 

July 10, 2022 at 7 pm 
 
This yearly event is held in the historic 
Great Auditorium and features 
hundreds of singers, exciting guest 
conductors, brass ensemble and Dr. 
Gordon Turk on the magnificent Great 
Auditorium pipe organ. The 68th 
Annual Choir Festival will be held in 
person (no reservation required) and 
admission is free. Freewill offerings 

during the worship event are greatly appreciated. 2022 conductors include: Malena Towers, Dr. 
J. Donald Dumpson, Dr. Cindy Bell, Ross Boerner, Preston Dibble, Dr. Jason Tramm, Tom 
Berdos, and Beverly Vaughn; directed by Dr. Jason Tramm. 

 
 

Join us for a night of Baseball on August 4th 
 

We’ll be meeting up in Lakewood to see our local Minor League baseball 
team. We’ve had a blast in previous years! Contact Maureen Blair or call 
the church office at 732-542-2727 for more information.  
 

 
LMC Church Garden Check out the progress in our garden! We have crops 
coming in and more work to do to add our watering system, gate, and begin to harvest our first 
crops. Contact the church office at 732-542-2727 to volunteer to help Victor Russomanno and 
Bryan Nesci as we spread the love of God by helping to feed our neighbors.   

 
 

 
 

 

Food Collection 
 

Remember to bring in your donations. A list of items needed is available. 

Let’s try to beat the 65 pounds we donated in May!



Saturday 
July 30th 
2-4pm 

 
If you love Trunk or Treat, you won’t want to miss our  

Family Fun Fair Carnival! 
There will be games, food, and prizes! The event will be 
free- as guests enter, they will get a free pack of tickets 
(enough to play each game once, plus a few extra). If 
you’re having too much fun to stop then you can get 
additional tickets as a thank you gift if you donate funds 
to Lunch Break. We will also have an area to drop off 
food donations. 

If you want to host a parking spot  
and game, please contact 

Dan or Ellen Rehberg or Pastor! 
Just like Trunk or Treat you will be assigned a spot in 
our parking lot. Ideally, each participant should get a 
“prize” such as a small toy or a piece of candy. We hope that most games will be able to give 
out a “Grand Prize” every so often (maybe a slightly larger toy). This event is being supported 
by a Thrivent Action Team to provide food, advertising, and some prizes (if needed). 
  

If you would like to run a game- Game ideas are available. We 
don’t want too many repeated games, so you will be asked to let us know 
your plan ahead of time. Great ideas, prizes, and some inexpensive 
premade games can be found online from Oriental Trading, 
CarnivalSavers, or Amazon (don’t forget to use smile.amazon.com!). We 
also have some premade games available. If you need ideas, help 
purchasing prizes, or any other information or assistance please let us 
know! We can help!  
 

If you want to help, but don’t want to run a game- You can 
donate prizes, refreshments, or lend a hand that day. We will need 
volunteers to hand out tickets and to host the refreshments table.  

We also need everyone to invite their friends and neighbors! 

This will be such a fun event! Kids and Adults, Guests and Hosts will all have a blast! 



COME JOIN THE FUN! 
 

Vacation Bible School Camp: 

 
The week of August 1st – 5th 2022 

From 9:00 AM to 12:00 NOON 
 

For Children aged 3 years to 6th Grade 
 

Location: Luther Memorial Church 
818 Tinton Avenue 
Tinton Falls, NJ 07724 

 
Registration Information is Attached 

 

For more information: 
Please call the church office at: 732-542-2727 

Or email us at: officeLmc818@gmail.com 
 

God Bless 
We look forward to seeing you! 

 



Vacation Bible School 2022 
“Rainforest Explorers” 

Jesus Leads the Way  
(for children aged 3yrs. to 6th Grade) 

REGISTRATION FORM 

 
Luther Memorial Lutheran Church & Preschool 

818 Tinton Avenue, Tinton Falls NJ 07724 Phone: 732-542-2727 
EMAIL: officeLmc818@gmail.com FAX: 732-542-6087 

LMCNJ.org 
 

Dates: August 1st – 5th, 2022, 9am to 12 Noon 
 
Family Name: ________________________________________________________________ 

First Name: ___________________________ Age: _____ Grade Completed in June: _____ 

First Name: ___________________________ Age: _____ Grade Completed in June: _____ 

First Name: ___________________________ Age: _____ Grade Completed in June: _____ 

ADDRESS: _________________________________________________________________ 

 

TELEPHONE #: (HOME): ___________________(Cell): ___________________________ 

EMAIL: _____________________________________________________________________ 

PARENT OR GUARDIAN: ___ _________________________________________________ 

EMERGENCY CONTACT PERSON & PHONE #: ________________________________ 

ALLERGIES (IF ANY) PLEASE LIST NAME AND CONDITIONS:  

__________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Would you like information about our school?    _____ 

I give my permission for the children listed above to participate in the Vacation Bible 
School program at Luther Memorial Church for the above listed dates. I give my 
permission for any photos taken of participants during these events to be used by lmc for 
program promotional purposes. 
SIGNATURE OF PARENT OR LEGAL GARDIAN: _______________________________ 

 
WE WILL DONATE _____ WATER_____ PAPER TOWELS_____SCHOOL SUPPLIES 



Share the News! The deadline for August’s newsletter will be July 27th   
If you have stories, questions, or ideas e-mail us at ellen.illies@yahoo.com 

 

 
 
 
 

 

2nd Daniel Maida  

5th Bob Keller 

 Ken Brockel 

13th Sebastian Araujo 

17th Johnna Orrico 

18th Bob Blihar 

 Magdalena Colman 

20th Amari Holmes 

22nd Lance Welch 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Linda Moldoch Doug Duprey Colton Farrell Joyce Siney 

Yuet Cho Pastor Dale & Suzanne Layla Vazquez Peter Foy 

Daniel Cantrell Ruth Ann & Pat McBee Linda Lembeck The Smith Family 

Melvin Taylor Jerry Kastning Mohamad Rev. Jonah Burakowski & family 

Devyn & Kayla Joseph Connie Wild Joan Pignataro Tom Mirandi 

Gene Buckley Bob Hollenbeck Joe Tetley Bobby Best Sister 

Harold Brown Emily Illies Jean Berich Angela Mirandi 

Ruta Colomb Sandi Carter Ed Blair, Jr. Connie Schulz 

Baiba Grinvalds Russ Baccaglini Bill Pointon For the people of Ukraine 

Colleen Carlo Colin Rondia Crowford Family of Doug Mikula, Jr. 

Susan Ely Daniel McClendon Vince Vargas Family of Christine du’Bois 

Jennifer D’Andrea Heidi Magenheimer  Family of Louis Russo 
Please e-mail us any prayer requests; or join the weekly email prayer group by contacting the church office at 

officeLmc818@gmail.com

 

Prayer Requests 


